Impact Review Group Minutes
September 12, 2015
10:30 am @ York Town Hall

Present:
Davies Nagel, Lee Gratwick, David Deuel, Pat Gardner, Larry Smith, Marta Burroughs,
Roberta MacLean, David Rose, Molly Cummings (arrived midway thru meeting)

Approval of minutes from 8/15/15: 11/3 was written as date for presentation to the Town
Board; date was corrected to 10/22/15. After much discussion of dates, minutes were
approved.

At our last meeting, the following dates were proposed:

October 3: “Public Invited” meeting

October 10: regularly scheduled meeting

October 17: meeting if needed to prepare for presentations

October 22° presentation of our findings to the Town Board

November 5° present at the Town Board meeting for follow-up for any questions

After discussion we made the following changes:

We will not have a separate public meeting as all of our meetings are open to attend.
We will not have a meeting on October 10 as several people will be out of town.

Our next scheduled meeting will be on October 17 @ 10:30 am at the Town Hall.
Our November meeting (14™) will be to tweak our presentation(s) to the Town Board.

Presentation to the Board will be on November 19 @ 6:30, prior to the regular Board
meeting. This allows for the election and for any newly elected Town Board member(s)
to be present.

Subcommittee Updates:

David Rose had e-mailed his report on Residential Property Owners earlier today so the
group had seen it.

David Deuel handed out his report on Natural Gas Drilling in York and gave explanation.
Larry and Pat shared their Economic Report and took suggestions.

Lee shared the outline for the Quality of Life report.

Roberta shared her thoughts and questions about Government and Services.

Davies Nagel had previously shared his report on Land, Natural Resources & Waste
Management.

Dave will also be sending out a template so that we can similarly format our reports.

Part of our IRG mission was to make recommendation(s) to the Town Board. We
discussed the best way to do this, recognizing that there will always be differences in
opinion and how to respect that.

Respectfully submitted,
Pat Gardner



